School Board Workshop August 23,2018

MSAD #11
SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP
Merle E. Peacock, Jr. Board Room
Thursday, August 23, 2018
6:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Rebecca Fles, Eric Jermyn, Veronica Babcock, Carrie Boudway, Marc Cone,
Nancy Fortier-Brown, Michael Gammon, Jane Hubert, James Lothridge, Earle
McCormick, Anthony Veit, and Patricia Hopkins, Superintendent

Student
Members: Kiersten Weed

Absent: Debra Couture, Timothy Doyle
Others
Present: Joanne Joy, Angela Hardy, Vicki Duguay, Emilie Davies, Carolyn Taylor

Mrs. Fles called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m. and declared a quorum present.

Joanne Joy, Executive Director of Healthy Communities of the Capital Area,
presented the 2013-2017 Maine Integrated Youth Health Survey data for MSAD
1.

It was determined that the next steps include a review of the MSAD 11 Drug and
Alcohol policies and School Board involvement in the Gardiner Coalition to

Create a Community Where Youth Can Thrive.

The meeting adjourned at 7:36 p.m.

Secretary



